
Sorrento Valley Road Improvements
August 2017

   For more information about the Sorrento Valley Road Improvements, please 
   call (619) 699-1950 or email us at I-805North@KeepSanDiegoMoving.com.

Beginning Friday, August 11, 
the San Diego Association of 
Governments and Caltrans 
will be making improvements 
along Sorrento Valley Road 
just south of Carroll Canyon 
Road. The work includes 
patching and repaving the 
road, the replacement of a 
� re hydrant, and crosswalk 
improvements at the Sorrento 
Valley Road/Business Access 
Road intersection.

Most of the work will take 
place Monday through 
Friday, with weekend work 
as needed, between the 
hours of 7 a.m. and 3:30 p.m. 
and will last approximately 
three months. Please note, 
construction schedules are 
subject to change.

During work hours, nearby businesses and motorists can expect noise, traf� c delays, and 
temporary road closures just east of 10150 Sorrento Valley Road. Alternative access to 
businesses will be maintained and clearly marked. All reasonable steps will be taken to minimize 
impacts to nearby businesses and travelers. Motorists are reminded to be “Work Zone Alert,” 
and slow down when workers are present. Your patience during construction is appreciated.
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